
NOTICE 

 

Dear Students, 

We are pleased to inform you that our college is actively participating in a commendable 

initiative initiated by our government to empower education and contribute to nation-

building. In line with this noble cause, we are spreading awareness and encouraging all 

students to take a pledge. 

To take the pledge, kindly visit the website link provided below. Once you have completed 

the pledge, please send the certificate to Ms. Rajni Bala, Assistant Professor of Law, through 

WhatsApp at 9530626184. 

 

LINK: https://pledge.mygov.in/shiksha-sankalp/ 

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

 

Best regards, 

RCL 

https://pledge.mygov.in/shiksha-sankalp/

